
                     January 8, 2009 
 

 
 

 
James Owczarski 
Common Council Administration Manager 

City Clerk's Office 
Room 205, City Hall 

City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Mr. Owczarski: 

 
 The City of Milwaukee negotiating team and Public Employees’ Union Local 61, 

LIUNA, AFL-CIO, CLC, have reached agreement on a grievance settlement that 
involved certain employees represented by Local 61, who were on seasonal layoff during 
September of 2005. 

 
We request that a file be opened for a resolution approving the settlement between the 

City of Milwaukee negotiating team and Public Employees’ Union Local 61, LIUNA, 
AFL-CIO, CLC.  Further information, including a copy of the settlement, will be 
forthcoming.  

 
 

                                                         Sincerely, 
 
 

 
                                                         Elisabeth F. Schraith 

                                                         Labor Relations Officer 
 
 

 
c: Michael Campbell 

 Dan Thomas  

 Michael Engelbart  

 Wayne King 
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